
The NSW Government is upgrading Pyrmont Bay Wharf as 

part of the Transport Access Program. 

It is expected work will start in late 2014 and construction 

will take approximately four to five months. Pyrmont Bay 

Wharf will be closed during this period. All efforts will be 

made by the project team to reopen the wharf as soon as 

possible.

We will notify customers, local residents, local businesses 

and key stakeholders in advance of the temporary closure 

of the wharf.

The NSW Government is progressively upgrading ferry 

wharves across Sydney Harbour to improve Sydney’s ferry 

service for customers. The new wharf  is being delivered as 

part of  the NSW Government’s $770 million Transport Access 

Program – an initiative to deliver modern, safe and accessible 

transport infrastructure. 

The upgraded wharf  will provide:

•	 Better protection from the wind, rain and sun

•	 Improved safety for customers

•	 Improved access for mobility impaired customers and 

customers with prams

•	 Quicker and more efficient boarding and disembarking.
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If you would like further information about the Pyrmont Bay 

Wharf upgrade you can:

Phone:	 1800 770 973 

Email:	 WharfUpgradeProgram@rms.nsw.gov.au 

Web:	 rms.nsw.gov.au/wharfupgrades

The new Pyrmont Bay Wharf viewed from the water – artist’s impression.
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We invite you to come along to a community information session 

at the Australian National Maritime Museum on Tuesday  

12 August 2014. Members of the project team will be available  

to provide further information about the project. You are welcome 

to drop in anytime between 5pm and 7pm at:

Australian National Maritime Museum,  

Waterside Studio, 58 Pirrama Road, Pyrmont, 

Tuesday 12 August 2014


